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devoted his life to children.  He will be sorely
missed, but never forgotten.

Congratulations to our new Governor
Doreen Pellittieri and her team of Lt.
Governor’s.  It was apparent all incoming
leaders are going to have another great
Kiwanis year.  I want to extend my very best
wishes to all of them and I look forward to
working together during the upcoming year.

You will also notice in the photos the
beautiful upper bathhouse has been
completed.  Thank you to all those helping
hands who helped us realize this dream.

Kamp Kiwanis Work Weekend May 2008

New York District gathers to honor the memory of Past Governor Tony Palangi. (left to right, front row) DPG Bob Calabrese, DPG Joe
Corace, Governor Don Herring, Foundation President Sal Anelli, and DPG David Rothman.  (Back row) DPG Justin Underwood, DPG
Peter Mancuso, DPG Joe Eppolito, DPG Pat Cooney and DPG Jim Yochum. The artist’s rendition of PG Tony will be placed on the walls
of the infirmary for all to remember this great friend of Kamp Kiwanis.

La Guardia Airport Kiwanis Club bench in
honor of member Charlie Bow.

West End Kiwanis donates cabin in
memory of member Harry Pincus.

Foundation President Sal Anelli joins Joe’s Heroes, DPLG Bill Jackson, DPG Joe Corace,
Former First Lady Nydia, DPLG Dennis Rosa, DPLG Trish Hook and DPLG George Wells in
the dedication of the Heroes Bench.

PG Bob Calabrese, daughter-in-law Stephanie, son Michael, holding granddaughter Ava,
Janet Calabrese and granddaughter Michaela enjoy the dedication of their bench.

Executive Assistant Mike Malark, Governor Don Herring and Foundation President Sal
Anelli host Kamp Kiwanis Work Weekend.  In back, LG Jow Weiss & Carole Anelli.

Foundation Board Member Tony Merendino makes sure everything in tip-top shape in
the newly finished upper bathhouse.

PLG Max Cohen, left and Shawangunk Valley President Sue Nibe, right, with Rebecca
Cohen, recipient of the NY District Foundation Scholarship. Rebecca was president of
the Ellenville High School Key Club, Class President, and recently graduated as
Salutatorian of the Class of 2008. Rebecca will be attending Harvard this upcoming Fall.

As you have read throughout the ESK,
Kamp Kiwanis has been having several
challenges, as a result of some severe
weather. I just received a call from Kamp
Director Rebecca Lopez letting me know that
heaving rain storms have collapsed the
retaining wall near Lake Janis.  Everyone at
the Kamp is safe and sound, but we are going
to need to rebuild the retaining wall.  Anything
your club can do to help us, through
donations or volunteering would be greatly
appreciated.  Thank you to all who have
already sent donations to help.

Shawangunk Valley Sponsored Key Clubber
Wins NY District Foundation Scholarship


